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MINUTES OF MEETING JANUARY 21, 1988

Glenn E Gerrior was absent due to vacation. Emile W. Niedzwiadek was absent
due to illness.

8:00 Meeting called to order with three members present.

81-P Plan presented by G.R. Brisson. Campano property on Elbow St.
as a result of a variance granted by the ZBA.
AN/JP¥ motion carried by 3 (unanimously)

81-P presented by John Consigli - Location Mellen St. and Grove St. on the Milford
Bellingham line. AF/JPM motion to approve carried unanimously.

Secretary reported to board that she had spent 3 hours up and down in old

town hall researching plans for Dave Macedo from Weston & Sampson. Plans/profiles
are missing for Scott Hill Acres, Wethersfield and Scott Hill Gardens. There

is a possibility that they were removed by Weston & Sampson for the original

sewer and never returned.

Circle CG Farm is having problems with oversized. Records have to be researched
as to permits and minutes. The project took place around 1969.

Clifford Grover and Oak Woods may also be what the information is filed under.
Mrs. REnaud still hasn't received her money from the Amory Engineering study.

Meeting adjourned at 10:00 pm.
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